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Honorable Major and Council,

We are one of the owners of 7077 Beresford, we must express our support hratefully to the development
of Burnaby for more residential and commercial of the area !

We purchased the flat to prepare for retirement in coming years, enjoy the low density, good views,
silent and safety and all of this much thanks for the wonderful work of the council.

In the first instance after receiving the notice of hearings, we have concerns whether the coming
redevelopment plan will serious affect the views, our old structure of our building; and the most
important is the overload traffic of the cross of Salisbury Street and Kingsway, the accident increased
sharply at the area, any sound plan of the City will implement together with the redevelopment to reduce
the accident rate.

Warm regards,
Danielle and Alex

905-7077 Beresford Street,
Burnaby, V5E 4J5



